
UPR Support for Low or Lower-Middle Income Countries 

According to the World Bank, Pakistan's economy is classified as lower-middle class [1], and the 

majority of UPR students are poor and among the most disadvantaged in the area when it comes 

to access to higher education. After analyzing student data, the Directorates of Student Financial 

Assistance and University Advancement (DSFA&UA) and Student Affairs (DSA) found that 

about 80% of registered students come from families that make less than the federal poverty 

threshold. Thirty percent of students from low-income families can get grants and scholarships 

from UPR to help pay for their education. The newspaper cutting below highlights the 

importance of these ceremonies in recognizing and supporting academic achievements through 

financial assistance for needy students. 
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